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Our mission is to deliver first class training and support to learners by meeting their needs and those of the Employer and Industry 

Shop 2, Eros House, Brownhill Rd, SE6 2EF  020 8461 3504  email: admin@shearsacademy.co.uk   
*Safeguarding: Sue is at the Academy Mon. – Thurs. and can be contacted out of hours 24/7 on: sue@shearsacademy.co.uk* 

 

 

 

This term ends on Wed. 12th Dec. 18 
We will be closing to candidates for  

3 weeks. Spring 2019 sessions starts:  

 

Candidates: Please ensure you record 
all of your In-Salon training during the 

Christmas/New Year break in your dairies 
for 20% Off the Job training! 

 

The team will be at the academy until Wed.19th 
during the week prior to Christmas, should you 
need us, or wish to speak to us concerning your 
candidate’s recruitment, training or progression. 
 

2019 Term Dates: You will find our calendar of  
term dates in the left menu on the Training page 
http://www.shearsacademy.co.uk/courses.html 

 

 
  
 

www.badhandday.hse.gov.uk 
 

    

Charities we supported during 2018 
 

We are proud to promote and support 
 the following charities … 

 

Wallace & Sue, Nancy & 
Boss raised over £300 in 
July (see their pic on the  

                               Shears 2019 calendar!) 
 

We collected £50 for the Royal 
British Legion by selling poppies 
in November, this year being the 

Centenary of the end of World War 1. 
 

      HELPING LOCAL  
      PEOPLE IN CRISIS 
Promoting the foodbank and 

offering free salon services to their clients, and 
generous donations of food and toiletries 
made by our clients, team and apprentices 
 

 BIG THANKS to Apprentices & students, 
and all of our lovely generous clients!  
     from the Shears Academy Team! x 

 

  Team Shears wish you ALL a very 
Happy Christmas and Fabulous 2019! 

              

 

“Thank you for your continued support, 
we never forget you have a choice!” 

       Reduce / Re-use / Recycle 
“We are all different so diversity includes us all” 

Join us on social media:  

        
 

http://www.shearsacademy.co.uk/
http://www.shearsacademy@btconnect.com
http://www.badhandday.hse.gov.uk/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/hairdressing/prevent.htm

